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Fairy garden fun at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Last week, we were finally able to spend some time in our lovely back garden here at Lulworth House Residential Care

Home.

Anne proved to be an enthusiastic gardener and cleared up all the old leaves and dry plants. Thank you Anne!

Barbara was supervising and suggested a list of new plants to buy to replace the old ones, which was very helpful.

Using beads, sea shells and various props, we created a magical fairyland for our residents to enjoy. We love the little houses,

pathways and street lamp!

‘Don't you know that everybody's got a fairyland of their own?’

P L Travers, Mary Poppins (1934)
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Our fairy garden furnishings!

 

 


